
 

 

 

Ottawa Board of Health Communication Items (held on file by the Board of Health 

Secretary) 

1. Letter from Mayor Andy Mitchell, Chair of the Board of Health, Peterborough Public 

Health, to the Right Honourable Justin Trudeau, Prime Minister of Canada, the 

Honourable Christia Freeland, Deputy Prime Minister and Minister of Finance, and the 

Honourable Jean-Yves Duclos, President of the Treasury Board, regarding a Guaranteed 

Basic Income to be included in the Speech from the Throne (September 17, 2020) 

2. Letter from Anita Dubeau, Board Chair, Simcoe Muskoka District Health Unit, to the 

Honourable Patty Hajdu, Minister of Health, the Honourable Marilee Fullerton, Minister of 

Long-Term Care, and Ontario’s Long-Term Care COVID-19 Commission, regarding 

COVID-19 and Long-Term Care Reform (September 18, 2020) 

3. Letter from Carmen McGregor, President Association of Local Public Health Agencies 

(alPHa), to the Honourable Rod Phillips, Minister of Finance, regarding Fall 2020 Budget 

Consultations (October 16, 2020)  

4. Association of Local Public Health Agencies (alPHa) Information Break (October 22, 

2020) 


